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April 3, 2020 
Dear UBC Residents,  
 
We have launched the Resident Redeployment Hub (RRH) to facilitate collaborative scheduling and 
redeployment of residents for most Royal College programs* in response to the increasing needs placed 
on the Health Care System as a result of COVID-19.  Attached is a letter which outlines the process and 
provides answers.  As critical members of the Health Care Team, your involvement is highly valued and 
appreciated. Given the situation with COVID-19 is rapidly evolving, we are preparing for multiple waves of 
redeployment as well as multiple phases based on what our community need is according to the BC 
Government and Provincial Health Officer.  
 
*Programs which are excluded from the RRH are those which are already maximally engaged in the COVID-
19 response, have redeployed, or have separate processes for scheduling and redeployment based on their 
location.   
Excluded programs: 
1. Preventative Medicine and Public Health  
2. Family Practice  
3. Family Practice Enhanced Skills 
4. Critical Care 
5. Anesthesia 
6. Internal Medicine 
7. General Internal Medicine 
8. Emergency Medicine 
9. Pediatrics 
10. Pediatric subspecialties 
 
We deeply appreciate all your efforts during these extraordinary times,  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Ravi S. Sidhu MD MEd FRCSC  
Associate Dean, Postgraduate Medical Education 
Associate Professor, Department of Surgery 
Faculty of Medicine | University of British Columbia 
 
 
 
Sonia Butterworth BSc MD FRCSC 
Assistant Dean, Postgraduate Medical Education 
Clinical Professor, Department of Surgery 
Faculty of Medicine | University of British Columbia 
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